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Hello Caledonia Elementary Families!

Happy Friday! It is hard to believe that we are finishing our third week of the school year. Classrooms
are busy wrapping up their fall assessments, introducing routines and procedures associated with the
core content areas, and building reading and mathematical stamina. The students are doing a
tremendous job and making great progress already!

Parent/Teacher Conferences

Our Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences will be Tuesday, October 4th and Thursday, October 6. Each

evening, conferences will be offered from 4:00 - 7:30.

Similar to last year, we will use signup.com to schedule conferences. Our staff will release the signup
sheets through a tiered process. Details of that process are outlined below:

On Wednesday, September 14th at 4:00 p.m., families with three or more students at Caledonia
Elementary will receive the signup information.

On Friday, September 16th at 4:00 p.m., all remaining families will receive the signup information.

At this time, we are only able to offer one conference per student. In the case of separated families,
we ask that one parent come in the fall and one parent come in the spring.

Our staff looks forwarding to meeting with you in a few short weeks!

Capturing Kids' Hearts

We are proud to announce that our Caledonia Elementary staff was trained this summer in Capturing
Kids' Hearts. Caledonia Community Schools has invested in training all staff across the district
because we all believe in establishing an environment where every student feels valued. We are
collaborating to build a high-performing school culture where students know they are loved and are
challenged to grow.




Here are some questions you can ask your child:

TS 1. How are you greeted each morning at school? How does it make you feel? e
_'!:'}_ 2. What are Good Things from your day? Did you do Good Things in class? =y

3. What is your class Social Contract? How do you use a Social Contract at school?
4. Who are you connected to at school? Who at school do you trust?

We look forward to sharing more "Good Things" with Capturing Kids' Hearts at Caledonia Elementary!

Save the Date - Walk For Funds
When

Friday, Oct. 7th, 9am-12pm

Where

. High School Track

v More information
{ Save the date! Our annual Walk for Funds fundraiser will take place during the morning of Friday,
October 7th. More information from the PTO will be shared soon. ;

COMMUNITY

FLYERS & EVENTS

WE'RE DIGITAL NOW!

Starting in the 2022/2023 schoal year we are rolling out'a new process for all commienity Tyers
We are asking non-profit crganizations that weoukd Hke to have commaunity flyers distributed
wirtually to our families; to please use the new form on our website to submit a flyer. These

W fiyers will be posted 1o our website and pushed out to the community section af cur Caledonia

. Community Schools App. We will ng fonger be inchuding fiyers n our building newslatters.

\ eo

PROCESS

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

Commiunity Myers will be peated
o Guar webdite and pushed out
to our app for families to view

U oMb Events and

parmmunity infarmation

SUBMIT A FLYER - : [

The district MCepis submissiony
from nen-profit organizationt of
non=curricular fiyers that have a
social, recreational, or
educational value for students

i
A

# SUBSCRIBE
Follow the Community Section

B QUr app, o subscribe to be
netified by email on our webdite.
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